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May 19, 2014

Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd FI. P.O. Box 8647
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Ms. Beaudry:
As part of Comcast’s commitment to keep you informed about important developments that

affect our customers in your community, | am writing to notify you of some channel changes.
Customers are being notified of these changes via bill messages.

Effective July 9, 2014, Playboy Pay-Per-View will move from channel 543 to channel 544.
Also, July 16, 2014, access to FearNet On Demand via channel 166 will be discontinued.

As always, feel free to contact me directly at 734-254-1888 with any questions you may have
Sincerely,

A oS 2,

Frederick G. Eaton

Senior Manager, External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
41112 Concept Drive

Plymouth, MI 48170



